
PUPIL DAILY BULLETIN – WEDNESDAY 26TH APRIL 2017  

 

ALL YEARS  

 

ASSEMBLIES  

Wednesday 26 April S3 

Thursday 27 April S4 

Friday 28 April S5/S6 

 

Careers Interviews - Wednesday 25th April with Miss Berry  

08.50 Josh G 4H1 

09.40 Kirsty G 4C2 

10.50 Chelsea S 4H2 

11.40 Brandon T 4H1 

1.20 Hope C 5D1 

2.10 John A-D 4B2 

Careers Clinic:-  Miss Berry will be in the Careers Library Monday Lunchtime                            

 

ALL YEARS  

 

 House Council Meetings: -  The final House Council meetings for this session will be held 
during the week beginning Monday 24 April. The format of the meetings will be an evaluation of 
the House Council format and it is important that there is a full attendance of House Council 
members at all of the House Council meetings as outlined below. 

Wednesday 26 April Davah House Council 
Thursday 27 April  Harlaw House Council 
Friday 28 April   Selbie House Council. 

All of the above meetings will be held in the Guidance/Council meeting room and will start at 
12.50 each day.                                                                                                         Mr Hepburn 

 

 Nesting Birds: - Some of you may have noticed that the Oystercatcher birds are back nesting 
in the quad beside the Assembly Hall. They have a nest with eggs in beside the tree near the 
benches in the middle of the quad. They have been returning here for many years now to hatch 
their eggs and we have always been very considerate and respectful of them in the past. If they 
are disturbed too much, they will not return to their nest and the eggs won’t hatch. Similarly, 
once they have hatched, they need a bit of space to come in to feed the chicks, otherwise they 
won’t make it. Please try not to disturb them too much and give them some space by staying 
the other side of the cones that have been set out. Many thanks.                           Mr Shepherd 

 
 Singers: - The Singers Group for S1 – S3 will start rehearsing again for the End of Term 

Summer Concert.  The rehearsals will be held in room 56 from 12.45pm till 1.15pm.  Please 
feel free to bring your lunch along with you.  If you are interested in joining please speak to Mrs 
Hart, Miss Vickers or Mrs Purvis in the music department. Senior Singers are welcome to come 
and join the rehearsals if they are around during study leave or when they come back for the 
change of timetable.                                                                        Mrs Hart 

 

 Soul Space: - The soul space is open in the library Wednesday, Thursday and Friday 
lunchtime (and after school) even though these aren't the normal library hours!  Come by and 
see for yourself what difference taking a bit of time out can make! Suzi and team. Thank you!  

                                                                                                                                          S Sherriffs 



 Wider Achievement: - Have you had any recent success in sport, music, drama, science, 
volunteering etc? Please remember to fill out wider achievement slips for any recent successes 
you have had as we would love to hear about it! Your achievements can be in ALL school extra 
curricular activities or within the wider community.  Please fill out the slips and pass on to your 
registration teacher or Miss Rapley.                                                                          Miss Rapley 

 

S3 – S4  

 

 NESCol Day Release selection process: - The following pupils are reminded that they are to 
meet in R16 at 12:20pm today for transport to the college. Any questions please see Mr 
Maciver. 

Forename Surname Reg Forename Surname Reg 

JACK C 3B1 BLAIR McK 4B1 

TAYLOR M 3B2 LEE M 4B1 

ELLIS B 3C1 CALLUM W 4B1 

ZANDER M 3C1 JACK B 4B2 

DECLAN D 3D1 KAI B 4C2 

AARON M 3H2 GRANT McC 4D1 

JAY S 3H2 LEWIS B 4D1 

KAI G 3S1 JOSH G 4H1 

   MATTHEW McB 4H1 

                                                                                                                                          Mr Maciver 

S4 – S5  

 

 A Journey to Medicine: - The Medical Schools Council have recently published a new series 
of support resources called a Journey to Medicine.  
It starts with the considerations to make before application, including work experience and 
course types. From there it goes through the processes of the application itself and how to 
understand entry requirements. Finally it offers advice for the interview and on what to do when 
results are received, whether it is good news or otherwise or time to think of alternatives.  
If you are interested in obtaining a link to this resource please see Mr Johnston in Guidance. 

                                                                                                                                   Mr A Johnston 

S5 – S6  

 
 Advanced Higher History Pupils: - There are still a large number of Aberdeen University 

Books to be returned. Can I please ask that all resources are returned to the library before the 
end of the week. They are now overdue and the library is being charged for them. Thank you  

                                                                                                                                         Mrs McCue  
 


